September 4, 2023

Fowlmere Flyer
A HINTON HELLO

A very warm welcome back to all families (new and old) on what | suspect is the warmest
day we have had in Fowlmere for some time!

The term has started with the usual fanfare and it's been a delight to see the children all
returning with smiles and summer stories to share.

Our Big Question this term is 'What makes Britain Great?' and the school will be exploring
the key concepts of Democracy, Community and Conflict through school trips, assemblies
and subject knowledge. Itis a jam-packed term.

Welcome to class meetings.

We are holding our annual quick introduction to our classes on Thursday 21stSeptember.
Each meeting will last 20 minutes at 3.30pm, 2.50pm and 4.10pm to allow those parents
with children in different classes to attend each.

RAAC

Just to confirm that Fowlmere Primary School's building does not contain any RAAC
materials.

MESSAGE FROM MS GRAZEBROOK

Children who are on the Additional Needs Register will have a Learning Plan sent home as usual
during the first half term. We have slightly altered our way of sending these out to enable me to
work with individual teachers to write them, the implication of this is that not all Learning Plans will
be sent home at the same time, although they will all be with parents before half term. If you have
any concerns regarding your child’s learning, please speak to the class teacher in the first instance,
| can be contacted at senco@fowlmere.cambs.sch.uk, although often the quickest way to contact
me is through Mrs Pope in the office.




ROALD DAHL DAY

On Tuesday 12th September, we would like to /4=
invite children to dress up as their favourite :
Roald Dahl characters. This could be anyone

from Mr & Mrs Twit to the Fantastic Mr Fox .....

The choice is yours.
We would prefer outfits made at home instead

of store brought where possible .

-) o b We currently have a vacancy in school for a
Vacan( 9 part time cleaner.

The hours are from 2 - 6pm

JOB VACANCY

e — Monday to Friday

PE DAYS o+ N

ﬂ"

This Term PE days will be as follows . .'f
Starlings: Tuesday & Friday

Goldfinches: Monday & Thursday

N ; . f
Kingfishers : Monday & Friday \R ‘
Owls: Monday & Thursday

Children are expected to come to school wearing their PE kit on their PE days.

ROAD CLOSURE

We have been informed that the road down to the car park

on Butts Lane will be closed on Thursday 7th September

all day due to electrical works that need to be done.




September

Monday 4th September - First day of the new school year
Monday 11th - Owls - Forest school
Monday 11th - Burwell House residential parent meeting for parents
Tuesday 12th September - Roald Dahl Day
Wednesday 13th & Thursday 14th September - Burwell Residential - Kingfishers Class
Friday 15th - School Council Elections

Week Beginning 18th September: British Food Week
Monday 18th - Kingfishers - Forest School
Monday 25th - Goldfinches - Forest School

Friday 29th September: Macmillan Coffee Morning

October

Monday 2nd October - Sporting Heritage day
Monday 9th - Kingfishers Forest School
Tuesday 10th - Gen2 design project - Owls
Friday 13th - Open day for 2024 new students
Monday 16th - Goldfinches - Forest School
Monday 30th - Owls - Forest School

November

Friday 3rd - Family Learning day TBC
Monday 6th - Kingfishers - Forest School
Friday 10th - Owls - Duxford visit TBC
Monday 13th November - Anti bullying week
Monday 13th - Goldfinches - Forest school
Friday 17th - Children in need
Monday 20th - Owls - Forest School
Monday 27th - Kingfishers - Forest School
Thursday 30th November - Stir up day



